7129/25, 7:42 AM Fwd: FOIA request for records- 2025 Site Renovations at Dr. Julian Rogas School - tmiller@summithill.org - Summit Hill School Dist...

From: 'Gerardo Mendez' via foiaofficer <foiaofficer@summithill.org>

Date: Mon, Jul 14, 2025 at 10:21 AM

Subject: FOIA request for records- 2025 Site Renovations at Dr. Julian Rogas School
To: FOIAOfficer@summithill.org <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>

To Whom it May Concern:

Pursuant to the lllinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et. Seq.), the Indiana, lllinois, lowa
Foundation for Fair Contracting (Il FFC) respectfully requests the following regarding 2025 Site Renovations at
Dr. Julian Rogas School:

1. Please provide copies of the bid tabulations.

As a not-for-profit organization serving the public interest, we respectfully request the waiver of any fees for
copying the requested records. If there are any fees, please bill our office and provide us with your public
agency’s statutory compliant schedule of allowed fees. Once received, we will remit payment for the requested
material. Please send the requested documents via email to gmendez@iiiffc.org. If any portion of this request
is denied, please cite the specific exemption(s) that allows the denial. If the public agency has an appeal
procedure, please provide the name, title and address of the person to whom the appeal should be sent. We
appreciate your handling this request as soon as possible and we look forward to hearing from you within the
limits allotted by the law. This information is not for use for commercial or solicitation purposes.

Thank you,

Gerardo Mendez

Construction Analvst

Indiana, Mineis, and Jowa Foundation
for Fair Contracting

6170 Joliet Road, Suite 200
Countrvside, IL 60523

Phone : 815-320-0250

Email: gmendez @iiiffc.org
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